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I fully agree with Miranda Devine’s article in the Sunday Telegraph.29/07/18 
APHRA should have nothing to do of how a DR thinks & making an opinion. 
As far as I know we are still a free country & able to voice our opinions.
He has done nothing wrong by expressing his opinion.
I am referring to DR David van Gend.
I am pointing it out,I don’t know this Doctor I live in NSW,but it shocked me he 
has to answer for his freedom of thought & opinion.
Your job is to investigate unlawful behaviour of health professionals NOT IN 
THEIR POLITICAL believes.
Regards
Eva Farkas




